
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Bernie Fobert  705-887-8827 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-879-4085 
Music   Jim Saigon   705-887-5492 
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank  Maureen d’Anjou  705-887-6082 
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Bernie Fobert  705-887-8827 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
 

 

https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/
http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/
mailto:office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca


 
June 5th & 6th                                 The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ         

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sat. June 5th          NO MASS 

Sun. June 6th  4:00 p.m.  Zoom Mass   

Wed. June 9th       1:00 p.m. BC No Intention 

Thurs. June 10th   9:00 a.m. FF No Intention 

Fri. June 11th        9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

 

BC 

No Intention 

No Intention 

Sat. June 12th          NO MASS 

Sun. June 13th  4:00 p.m.  Zoom Mass   

 
 

 A priest who, in giving communion to the faithful, 
would sometimes encounter communicants who would 
approach him with open hands and also with open mouths. 
How did he deal with the confusion? After saying, “The Body of 
Christ,” he would tell them: “OK. Make up your mind. Dine-in or 
take-out?” 
 
This weekend is the Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ. 
In today’s Gospel from Mark, we hear of Jesus giving His body 
and blood to His disciples at the Last Supper. He was one and 
united with them. The same privilege is given to us in the 
Eucharist. He is with us, always. 
 
We did not mean to be irreverent to the Eucharist with our 
opening joke. In fact, the question “Dine-in or take-out?” 
underlines a very important point about our reception of the 
Eucharist, and that is, that the Eucharist should be both a dine-
in and a take-out experience. We revere the Eucharist 
(devotional) and we also live the Eucharist in our daily lives 
(actual). All our actions should lead to the Eucharist and all our 
actions must proceed from our encounter and empowerment 
from the Lord in the Eucharist. In other words, the Eucharist is 
both a “sit-in” and a “to-go” experience. 
 
By the way, there is a hidden camera on each one of us that 
sees all and records all. There is an eye that is all-seeing and a 
being that is all-knowing. This is a consolation for good 
people and a warning for bad people. Yes, there is divine 
justice. Sooner or later, it will catch up. Let us not lose heart 
nor should we envy those who prosper by evil ways. 
 
This is a special “thank you” day to Jesus for the gift of 
Eucharist.  May we learn to live the Eucharist by being the 
Living Bread of Love in our world. 
   

    Fr. Luis 
 
 

     

         

         Update to Lockdown  
                 Measures  
 
 

Below is the Information from the Bishop concerning new 
restrictions announced May 20th for the Province of Ontario.  
 

PETERBOROUGH, CENTRAL AND 

SOUTHERN DEANERIES 

As of May 20, 2021 Doug Ford announced a three-step 
reopening plan for the Province of Ontario. The timelines are 

approximate, but the government has announced that each step will 
last for at least 21 days unless the metric listed below is achieved 

earlier. 

The Churches and Missions will continue to limit the 
attendance to 10 people for all masses, weddings, and funerals 

(including the celebrant and liturgical ministers.) 
 

Let us pray for all of those impacted by the pandemic and hold each 
other in our prayers. 

 
The Ontario law 364/20 requires that everyone attending 

the church must wear a face mask 

 

COVID updates from the Diocese are available at 

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-

update.aspx 

 

 

 From the desk of the pastor… 

 

 Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith Dann, Helen 

Vozza, Anne Hayes, Cindy Schwarzli, Raymond Tobin, Kathy Tobin, David Finlay, Supples 

Family & Batchelder Family.  
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Anne Stinson, Rita Lenton, Patrick White, Cindy Schwartzli and 

Deacon Bill Steenburg. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 08: St. Dominic  
August 09: Blessed John of Reiti  
August 10: St. Lawrence  
August 11: St. Clare  

August 12: St. Porcarius and Companions 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Sunday Offertory  

 

 
        OLQP    $ 310.00  
 

  

      St. Aloysius   $ 270.00 
 
         

    
   Announcement from the  
   Diocese of Peterborough: 

 
  Priest Benefit Fund Special Collection date has  

  been rescheduled from June 13th  

  to the weekend of  
  November 13th / 14th, 2021. 

 
Please see the enclosed message from the Diocese of Peterborough 

 

 

 

https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
https://www.peterboroughdiocese.org/en/how-do-i-find/covid-19-update.aspx
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0808.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0809.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0810.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0811.asp
http://www.holyspiritinteractive.net/dailysaint/august/0812.asp
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To Donate to Our Parish Securely Online:  
 

 Our Lady Queen of Peace https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 
 

 St. Aloysius   https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Parish Office Hours 
 
 

Due to an announcement by the Provincial 
Government the office will not be open to the general 

public to adhere to current regulations. 
 

Emails and phone messages will be checked regularly. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

From the Parish Office  
Confessions: Please contact the Parish Office to set up an appointment with Fr. Luis.  

Mass for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 

Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) 
 

+Most Reverend Bishop Miehm celebrates the Mass for the Solemnity 

of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) from the 

Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains, Peterborough, ON. (June 6, 2021)  
 

Celebrant: +His Excellency Most Reverend Bishop Miehm 

Liturgical support: Fr. Michael Nneji 

Lector: Deirdre Thomas 

Liturgical Musicians: Fr. Paul Massel  

           Kelly Robertson 

Sacristan: Alice Stoynoff 

Technician: Steven Moore 
 

The Mass will be broadcast on the Roman Catholic 

Diocese of Peterborough YouTube channel starting at 4:00 p.m. on 

Saturday, June 5, 2021. 
 

Please join in prayer by clicking this link: 

https://youtu.be/5lRAnBLvbsI 
 

 

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace  
CWL Outreach: Kawartha Food Source is organizing a Drive-thru Food Drive in which the Bobcaygeon Food Bank is benefitting. It will be 

held on Wednesday, June 9th from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. with bins outside the Food Bank at 55 Main Street, Bobcaygeon for donations and 

volunteers to remove donations from the vehicles. The Food Manager has sent the following as most needed items: canned veggies and fruit, 

apple juice, crackers, cereal, fruit drinks and fruit cups for the children, condiments and personal items such as tooth paste and shampoo etc. 

Please make an effort to donate during this safe initiative. Thank you! 
 

Prayer Group for St. Aloysius & OLQP  
 

There is power in prayer and our group has had many prayer requests 

answered, found peace with situations and relied on each other for 

support in these difficult times. 

Come to See! Please use the links below to join us: 
 

 
Prayer Group every Wednesday at 7 

p.m. 

Join Zoom Meeting  

https://zoom.us/j/92334984216?pwd=TVJ5Z

zFINHJRSnRkekFHN09ibFRaZz09  

Meeting ID: 923 3498 4216  

Passcode: 066723  
 

Prayer Group every Friday at 3 p.m. 

Join Zoom Meeting  

https://zoom.us/j/98136451487?pwd=cVd2b

TlPazZDd2JNRDAxVjd1SFRGQT09  

Meeting ID: 981 3645 1487  

Passcode: 635747  

 

 

 

Prayer  
 

O God, we praise and thank You for the blessings of life in Canada, 

from your natural bounty and from the work of human hands. 
 

We ask you to open our ears to the truths about or collective history 

shared with the Truth and Reconciliation Commission by survivors 

of residential schools. 
 

We ask you to open our minds to the complex and subtle ways that 

past mistakes, arrogance, misuse of authority and sinfulness have 

damaged our social fabric in ways we have barely begun to address. 
 

We ask you to open our hearts that we may continue to listen even 

when the truth challenges us; that we may understand that we are 
heirs to a system that has shown itself capable of domination and 

cruelty, whether or not we personally contributed; that we may 

commit ourselves in all humanity to do what we can and support the 

efforts of others to restore our ruptured social fabric. 
Amen 

 

 
Source: Roman Catholic Diocese of Saskatoon 

 

 

https://youtu.be/5lRAnBLvbsI
https://zoom.us/j/92334984216?pwd=TVJ5ZzFINHJRSnRkekFHN09ibFRaZz09
https://zoom.us/j/92334984216?pwd=TVJ5ZzFINHJRSnRkekFHN09ibFRaZz09
https://zoom.us/j/98136451487?pwd=cVd2bTlPazZDd2JNRDAxVjd1SFRGQT09
https://zoom.us/j/98136451487?pwd=cVd2bTlPazZDd2JNRDAxVjd1SFRGQT09
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